
Warning strikes under way in federal and local 
government 

 Germany 

Service union ver.di has launched warning strikes across federal and local 
government to put pressure on the employers following the second round of 
bargaining. The union reports that the two-day meeting was a waste of time with no 
offer from the employers and no real appreciation or recognition of the work done 
by public sector employees. The employers have indicated that they will come up 
with an offer before the next round of negotiations which are due on 22-23 October. 
However, ver.di is not expecting much as on one key issue - equalisation of working 
time between Eastern and Western Germany - the employers have already 
suggested that this won't happen before 2025. Ver.di describes this as a real slap in 
the face for workers in the East
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